
 
      

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BILTON SCHOOL                                            

NEWSLETTER 

8th march 2024 

Be the best you can be! 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

  

Top HAPS Earners Last Week     

HEAD TEACHERS BLOG 

 

        Week 93 

Dexter W                              (8B2)                                            28 Haps                                     

George U                              (9A3)                                            28 Haps  

Eleanor B                               (8B3)                                           26 Haps           

Molly L                                 (11A4)                                          25 Haps     

Alfie M                                  (9A4)                                           24 Haps 

 

Amelie L (8B1)  

 

 I hope you enjoy reading this weeks newsletter showcasing 

some incredible work from our artists, our linguists our 

bakers, our actors and our actresses. The talent truly is in 

abundance and students should be proud of their 

achievements.  

Well done to those students in here who have had a special 

mention for their achievements this week, keep up the hard 

work and dedication.  

I look forward to seeing the outcome of the multiple 

competitions in this weeks newsletter. Good luck to all those 

who take part. 

 

 

 

Head Teachers Review of the Week 
Well done to all of our students who have received a special 

mention in this week’s newsletter. Whether your mention 
today is for HAPS, outstanding effort in lessons or a 

competition, you should be very proud of your achievement, 

as we are of you. Keep up the hard work.  
This week we have seen the launch of our new school 

values: Respect, Resilience and Kindness. As we move in to 

the final weeks of term we will be celebrating and 
rewarding our students who uphold our school values, and 

we look forward to sharing this with our parents and school 

community in the coming weeks. 

This term  lots of students  have achieved a star of the lesson in performing arts. 

To celebrate, we have created a display in the drama studio.   All students who 

receive a star of the lesson this term will be put in a draw to receive an edible 

prize. 

Sam Godfrey,  Director of Safeguarding 
        Week 93 

Performing Arts Department. 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Character & Culture 
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                               MFL Department 

‘Great engagement today from 9B3! Students prepared for their first 

writing assessment. Well done!’ 

Technology Dept. 

Miss Pudane’s year 7 tech drawings  

Amazing work by Zion, Cameron, Nikodem, Emillie, Viktoria and Elsie! Well done! These 

isometric drawings are well worth to celebrate! We've been learning about different 3-

D drawing techniques and isometric is one the most fun to do, especially when you can 

create your own character design.  

Trinket Box Project. - Year 9 

It's been an absolute pleasure teaching the Year 9 Engineers, they have made 

considerable progress in their accuracy and as you can see have completed 

some delightful work.  

 



 
 
 
 

  

Maths Dept. 
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Bilton Values 



 
 
 
 

 

  

Performing Arts Competition  



 
 
 
 

  

Ramadan Club 



 
 
 
 

  

Art Dept. Competition 

Design a Book Cover 

To enter the competition Students need to 

collect an entry form from the art department,  

their work will be on display alongside 

Quentin Blakes at Rugby Art Gallery and the 

deadline is April the 8th. 

The competition is open to all students 
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6th Form Enrichment - Japanese food  



 
 
 
 

  

Careers Fair 



 
 
 
 

 

 

  Wellbeing 



 
 
 
 

 

 

  

Attendance 

For more information please visit the website address below 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/09/02/back-to-school-week-

everything-you-need-to-know-about-school-attendance/ 


